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15th May 2025


Dear Parents,

The Year 6 leavers’ trip will be on Friday 11th July at Tenpin Bowling in Eastbourne. This has been voted for by the year 6s and will be a fun day out after all their hard work this year, and to celebrate their time at Firle. The children will enjoy 2 games of bowling, 2 games of laser tag and then lunch.

This trip has initially been covered by the school and therefore there is no cost to families. However, to keep costs down, we are asking parents to drop the children to Eastbourne for 9.30am, and to collect them again at 2pm. We understand that you may wish to car share, and ask that you indicate below who will be collecting your child.

The address is as follows: Broadwater Way, Eastbourne, East Sussex, BN22 9PZ

Lunch will be provided, please indicate your child’s food choice below.

Pupils can wear home clothes but must wear sensible closed in shoes for both activities. Please make sure they bring a water bottle. 

Please return the reply slip by Wednesday 4th June.

Best wishes
Mr Carter


Tenpin Bowling Eastbourne

I give permission for my child: __________________________ (name) to attend the trip to Tenpin Bowling on Friday 11th July 2025.

Please choose from the following food options (all served with fries)

Burger     	Cheese Burger		Veggie Burger		Chicken Nuggets
[bookmark: _GoBack]
My child will be collected by: ________________________________


Parent Signature: ______________________
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